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Peg and Keith Wheeler  
were pleased to get the 
news that The Slooper 
Monument Project was 
awarded a $600.00 Sons of 
Norway Foundation 
Culture and Heritage Grant.  
Cindy Olson of Sons of 

Norway foundation in Minneapolis, Minnesota 
reported the committee was pleased to make the 
award, which is to go towards the printing of the 
Memorial booklet and trucking of the 
monument.  

On behalf of all the people working on 
this project both in Norway and California, the 
Wheelers express their appreciation and 
gratitude.  This endorsement and the support of 
Sons of Norway lodges throughout northern 
California have been encouraging and exciting. 

For more information on this 
Norwegian American historical project, go to 
www.wheelerfolk.org and click on “Slooper 
Monument Project. 


